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Clinician Interview Invitation

This memo (email) invites you to participate in a study sponsored by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) about Preexposure Prophylaxis (PrEP).  We want to learn about how clinicians in primary care practices make new treatments available to patients.  The survey at [URL] asks about your attitudes, practice challenges and preferences in relation to PrEP.  Survey responses will be collected three times over the two years of this study to allow for changes in the way you think about providing PrEP.  Each year, when you sign on at [URL], you will be asked to provide consent before proceeding to the survey questions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a clinician, you will be assigned an ID number by your clinic that will enable you to complete the online survey.  When you are asked by a member of your clinic staff to complete the CDC survey, please use this ID to protect your identity (XXXX).   Your name will not be shared with the CDC research team and your personal survey responses will not be shared with staff at your clinic. Only aggregate and de-identified survey responses will be made available by the CDC researchers.  The process of locally assigning you a code for ensuring privacy was established to connect your responses at all three survey time points and to allow us to send reminders if you have not yet completed the survey in a given year.

